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THE MUSICAL 
BY 

QUEEN AND  BEN ELTON 
____________________________________________________ 

 
AUDITION DATE 
20 February 2021 

 
Due to the events of 2020, this production has been rescheduled to August 2021. 

This has resulted in some cast withdrawals and the following roles are now being re-auditioned; 

 

• BRIT 

• OZ 

• ENSEMBLE (2 male & 2 female) 

• BACKING VOCALISTS 
 

____________________________________________________ 
 

For further information regarding the auditions, please contact 
Kay Nagy (Production Secretary) via e-mail:  aknagy@inspire.net.nz 
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